
Dear Colleagues, 

 

how are you all? 

 

With this email I am very pleased to inform you that the 4th Edition of 

the Erasmus+ International Staff Week will be held between 18 and 23 June in Vieste, Province 

of Foggia, IT. 

The relevant event is organized by the University of Foggia, IT! 

On the following link you may find all relevant information on how and by when to apply, and 

some photos of the past editions. 
  
http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/international-week-4 
 
Last year we hosted about 150 staff and professors from many EU and extra EU Countries!  
 
This year also will be a relevant opportunity to exchange ideas and best practice. 
 
We are available and glad to sign all teacher/training agreements according to your role within your 
Organization! 
 
If you have hany doubts or for any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me further. 
 
Thank you very much and kind regards from Foggia, 
 
Maria Ciavarella 
 
Department for International Relations 
UNIFG 

 

http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/international-week-4

